The Washington Poast

ISIS L STREET, N. W, 223-6000
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20005

May 13, 1971

Mr. Harold Weisberg

Coq d'Or Press'

Route 8,

Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Please forgive me for taking so long to respond to your
interesting letter of a month ago. You enclosed some material
which you indicated you would like to have returned. [ am sending
it back herewith -~ belatedly but with my thanks.

Sincerely,

Moz Bort

Alan Barth



